
 
 

DATE: September 27, 2018 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Paint the Town Exhibit 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Discuss potentially loaning artwork temporarily from the History 

Museum Paint the Town exhibit 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Los Altos History Museum is currently exhibiting the show, Paint the Town II.  Commissioner 
Waldman has been working with representatives from the History Museum regarding the City 
potentially loaning several pieces following the close of the exhibit. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Representatives from the History Museum and a number of the artists have indicated that they are 
open to the City borrowing artwork following the close of the exhibit.  The show ends on October 7, 
2018. 
 


